

UNITED STATES CAPITOL POLICE

MEDIA INFORMATION BULLETIN

CONTACT:

United States Capitol Police

119 D Street, NE

Washington, DC 20510

(202) 224-1677

AUTHORIZED BY: Chief Phillip D. Morse, Sr.

FOR RELEASE: Immediate

Award Recipients Honored at the 18th Annual U.S. Capitol Police Awards Ceremony

The U.S. Capitol Police will hold its 18th Annual Awards Ceremony on Thursday, September 9, 2010 at 7:00 pm in the Dirksen Senate Office Building, room SD-G50 on Capitol Hill. All media are welcome to attend.

This is a time to formally recognize the fine men and women who have contributed greatly to the successful mission of the U.S. Capitol Police during the past year.

If there are any questions about these events or our security procedures, you may contact the United States Capitol Police Public Information Office at 202-224-1677.

###

Prepared by: Sergeant Kimberly Schneider **United States Capitol Police** Public Information Office